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I Support SB 1054. The majority of residents in Oregon have lost confidence in 

Oregon's voting system.  Oregon's voting system is not fair, honest and transparent.  

Oregonians are dictated to on how we vote.  We want to have a choice to vote in 

person, showing voter ID, Citizenship, votes totaled day of election.   


